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To:

ETSI Board Chairman (TBD??)

From: 

IEEE-SA Chairman (TBD)

Subject:      
Request to consider adopting the 802.11a 5GHz Wireless LAN standard within the HIPERLAN family of standards

Reference: 
IEEE-SA/ETSI Agreement 21 April 1999



802.11-99/104r1- Request to BRAN to consider adopting 802.11a within HIPERLAN family

IEEE 802.11 is developing several wireless standards that are being coordinated with ETSI to enable their implementation in Europe in both the 5GHz band and the 2.4GHz band. These standards will face obstacles in Europe, since the license exempt bands at 5 GHz in Europe are designated by CEPT for the HIPERLAN project.

The development of the 802.11a High Speed Physical Layer for the 5 GHz band is nearing its completion. The development was tightly coordinated with ETSI BRAN Standards Committee. The resulting Physical Layer shares all its major parameters with HIPERLAN/2 in terms of modulation and channelization. Several significant changes made to 802.11a are a result of adopting BRAN’s comments. IEEE thanks the BRAN members and in particular the PHY chair, Jamshid Khun-Jush, for the participation in the process and for the expertise they brought. 

IEEE-SA asks that ETSI, as a body which continues to develop the HIPERLAN family of standards within the BRAN working group, consider adopting the IEEE 802.11 with the 802.11a Physical Layer as a member of the HIPERLAN family to enable their acceptance in Europe.
Regards,

IEEE-SA Signature (TBD) 

Cc: 

Jamshid Khun-Jush, ETSI BRAN Chairman and PHY WG Raporteur

Jim Carlo, IEEE 802,Chairman (jcarlo@ti.com)

Vic Hayes, IEEE 802.11 Chairman (vichayes@lucent.com)

Naftali Chayat, IEEE 802.11a Study Group Chair (naftalic@breezecom.co.il)

